RELEASE IN FULL

From: Sent: Mills, Cheryl D < MillsCD@state.gov > Tuesday, November 1, 2011 7:02 PM

To:

н

Subject:

Fw: Condolences on the Passing of Secretary Clinton's Mother

From: Lewis, Reta Jo

Sent: Tuesday, November 01, 2011 06:04 PM

To: Mills, Cheryl D

Subject: RE: Condolences on the Passing of Secretary Clinton's Mother

Cheryl:

My heart goes out to the Secretary and her family. Staying prayerful. Reta

From: Mills, Cheryl D

Sent: Tuesday, November 01, 2011 2:32 PM

To: Mills, Cheryl D

Subject: Condolences on the Passing of Secretary Clinton's Mother

Dear Colleagues:

Thank you so much for the support you have shown for Secretary Clinton and her family during this challenging time. She is very grateful.

I know many of you have inquired as to how you might extend your condolences. We have placed a condolence book for the Secretary and her family in the Treaty Room of the 7th Floor. Should you or your staff wish, please feel free to visit and share your written condolences. The book will be available for the entire State Department Family 8:30 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. daily through Friday, November 4.

Again, thank you all so much for your kindness and support.

Sincerely,

Cheryl